
 
June 13, 2022 

 
 
Adam M. Hall 
Liberty Utilities 
15 Buttrick Road 
Londonderry, NH  03053 
 
Re: Docket #DE 20-092/2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

Tariff Pages: 3rd rev pg 22, 23; 11th rev pg 126; 12th rev pg 127 
Tariff No. 21 
Effective Date: May 1, 2022 

 
Dear Mr. Hall: 
 

Employees of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission have reviewed the tariff filing 
received on May 16, 2022, in the above-captioned proceeding and confirm compliance with Puc 1603 
filing requirements.  Pages 126 and 127 are tariff pages previously filed by Liberty in Docket DE 22-
018 without any changes.  The tariff pages filed in DE 22-018 contain Docket No. 22-014 and Docket 
No. 20-092 in the footer.  For future reference to avoid confusion, only pages containing changes 
should be filed in a docket. 

 
A copy of this letter is being entered into the docket and the tariff filing will be placed in our 

permanent file. 
 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 

electronically only at this time.  A date stamped copy of the filed tariff pages is enclosed for your files. 
 

Please e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Susan M. Gagne 
 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

cc: Service List 
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Daniel C. Goldner 
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Pradip K. Chattopadhyay 
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